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46 Waring Taylor Street, PO Box 805
Wellington 6140, New Zealand
Telephone +64 4 495 7200

23 October 2014
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Scott Milne
Fyi-request-2019-345d7923@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Milne

Your Official Information Act request of 14 September 2014 to Hon Christopher Finlayson,
Acting Minister of Justice, was transferred to me for reply on 26 September 2014.

Your have requested:

The exact time and dates that requests similar to the request placed for information to Cameron
Slater’s OIA request dated 21 December 2012, received at 1.27pm were received. These
“similar requests” were stated as a reason for Cameron Slater’s request being expedited “in the
interest of fairness.”

a) When were similar requests received (Date and time)
b) When were similar requests successfully or partially fulfilled (Date and time)
c) Were these similar requests responded to by email or by post.

A response to your request requires the search of a range of material, including parliamentary
information that is not subject to the Official Information Act 1982. Consultation about access to
this material is expected to take some time. Therefore we are extending the timeframe for our
response by 40 working days because of the need to consult.

If you have any concerns with my response to your request, you have the right to request an
investigation and review by the Ombudsman under section 28(3) of the Official Information Act.

Yours sincerely

Janice Calvert
General Manager
Ministerial and Secretariat Services



